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This is a terrible idea! How would the people pushing this bill feel if THEY were the 

ones having their building options limited? Due to the inflated Biden-caused 

economy, more and more young people are unable to find a job that will allow them 

to even pay rent, let alone try to purchase a house. Young people are either living 

with or moving back in with their parents due to necessity. The government does not 

have the right to interfere with the size of dwelling needed to let people in the same 

family live comfortably in the family home. I am absolutely opposed to SB 78, an 

appalling overreach of our government! 


